MURRAY BASS, JR., P.E., R.P.L.S. NIXON M. WELSH, P.E., R.P.L.S. www.bass-welsh.com

3054 S. ALAMEDA, ZIP 78404 361 882-5521~ FAX 361 882-1265 e-mail: murrayjr@aol.com

e-mail: murrayjr@aol.com

BASS & WELSH ENGINEERING

Engineering Firm Reg. No. F-52 Surveying Firm Reg. No. 100027-00 P.O. Box 6397 Corpus Christi, TX 78466-6397

> August 2, 2021 20024-GG-LTR.doc

Gloria Garcia City of Corpus Christi Department of Development Services 2406 Leopard St. Corpus Christi, Texas 78408

Subject:

King's Landing Unit 2

Dear Gloria:

Please accept this letter as my request that the Planning Commission grant the subject plat a six month approval extension. This request is being made as we have experienced considerable weather delay in the construction of Unit 1 and we need it in place to do Unit 2. Also there has been substantial inflation in the price of materials so we prefer to construct Unit 2 later than we anticipated. Enclosed is a check for \$38.00 for extension fee. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Nixon M. Welsh, P.E.

NMW:sab

